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Comments: The USFS has a responsibility and duty to protect the wild nature of the Mt. Timpanagos Wilderness.

I note that nowhere in the legal notice for comments does the USFS say this area is wilderness. Constructing any

structure is not keeping a place wild, and the construction process itself will be destructive and expensive. The

USFS itself has historically requested that use of the aging shelter in the MTW cease, due to environmental

damage, so it makes no sense to then create disturbance by replacing an unused structure. Please do not use

my tax dollars in this way! Talk about "government waste and abuse!"


